
The Institute of Electrical and Electronic

Engineers (IEEE) and the National Fire 

Protection Association (NFPA) would like

to extend its sincere appreciation for 

your contribution to the advancement of

electrical safety in the workplace.

Yes, we agree to become a sponsor/supporter of the IEEE/NFPA Arc Flash
Phenomena Collaborative Research.

HEREBY COMMITS $500,000—PLATINUM

HEREBY COMMITS $250,000—GOLD

HEREBY COMMITS $50,000—SILVER

HEREBY COMMITS LESS THAN $50,000—GENERAL

Please make your check payable to the IEEE, in US currency, drawn on a U.S. bank.
Contributions made to the IEEE may be tax deductible.*

CHECK ENCLOSED     PLEASE SEND INVOICE FOR PAYMENT

PLEASE SEND PAYMENT TO: IEEE STANDARDS 

ARC FLASH RESEARCH PROJECT

445 HOES LANE • PISCATAWAY, NJ 08855 USA

Please designate an ongoing contact person for this activity:

No, we are not interested in supporting the IEEE/NFPA Arc Flash Phenomena

Collaborative Research.

®

ARC FLASH 
PHENOMENA 
COLLABORATIVE
RESEARCH

*Corporations outside the United States should consult their local taxing authorities for information.
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